
 

GROWING STRONGER 

MGABC Provincial 2011 AGM 

Welcome, Members and Guests 

VanDusen Botanical Gardens, Floral Hall 

Saturday, November 5, 2011 – 11 am to 1 pm 

“Meet & Greet” from 10:00 am 

       

Welcome and Introductions  Rebecca Black, Vancouver 

• President’s Address:   Jan Hemming, Victoria 

• AGM 2010 Minutes 

• VP Finance     Ron Fawcett, Vancouver 

• Recognition 

• Nominations 2012    Susan Lazar, Vancouver 

• Bylaw Amendment   Sheila Malbeuf, Prince George 

• Membership Dues for 2012 Sheila Malbeuf, Prince George 

• Provincial Website Administrator and Team  

Sue Wright, Victoria and Tom Nosella, Vancouver 

• General Discussion: role of Master Gardeners today and 

role of Provincial association. 

 

Thank you for coming and celebrating with us today. 


